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Friday 20th October 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Thank you for your support this Half Term with helping our students to have such a positive return to school from 
the summer. We have seen so much to celebrate across these first seven weeks.  
 
During the Half Term break, we hope our students take the chance to relax and rest, ready for next term. It is also 
a really good opportunity to sort out any issues of broken, outgrown or missing items of school uniform.  
 
Please see this page of our school website for clarity on our expectations around uniform: Uniform 
(coxgreen.com) If you need any support with obtaining the correct items, please contact your child’s tutor or 
Head of Year.  
 
Aside from this, we will expect all students in correct uniform on the first day back, 30th October. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Charlotte Morgan-Russell 
Deputy Headteacher 
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